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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

May the love of our Heavenly Parent and True Parents be with you! 

 

We are about to close the month of October. Last weekend, our Youth Ministry had their Halloween 

Celebration and it looks like they had a lot of fun. You can check their photos from this link Youth Group 

2022 - 2023 

 

November 4-5 is soon to come. I hope you have registered and marked the date in your calendar for the 

Family Matching Education workshop. Please check separate emails for registration links and program. 

 

Also, November 5 is Youth and Young Adults Sunday Service, please come and join. 

 

We continue with our Cheon Shim Won Seattle prayer devotion. Please join us every day at 6:00 am at 

Seattle Family Church in Ballard, 7000 26th Avenue NW Seattle WA. You can also join by Zoom at 

us04web.zoom,us/j/251525455 

 

I will be giving the message tomorrow, October 29, 2023 for our Sunday Service. We would love to 

welcome you at our church. 

 

God and True Parents love and blessing be with you all. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

 

Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community Pastor 

rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@ gmail,com 

 

 

 






































